OFFICE OF THE

U oV ERSITY OF ALBERIA Undergraduate Board of
— STUDENTS'UNION Governors Representative

Date: March 21, 2022
To: Students’ Council
Re: Board of Governors Representative Report #23

Dear Council,

| hope everyone has been doing well these past couple of weeks. As all of you can imagine
these have been an extremely busy past couple of weeks for me as we are approaching the
final board meeting of my term.

I know that many of you are very upset given the 5.5% tuition increase that is coming before the
the Board of Governors on March 24 and | am pleased to say that your two board
representatives being myself and President Monterio have been working extremely hard on
strategizing a way for the board to help our students that are struggling the most to help offset
this increase. My work during these past couple of weeks has involved an extremely large
quantity of meetings with the vast majority of board members to discuss the tuition increases
and share my ideas to offset these increases for our most vulnerable students. Fortunately the
idea | have been proposing has got strong buy in from most Governors | have spoken with and |
hope that | can have an update for all of council regarding my proposal at the next meeting.
Given the details of my proposal | am not able to share in depth details until after the board
meeting on Friday but | hope to have a great update for all of you.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to reach out or ask questions of me in question
period.

Alexander Dorscheid, Undergraduate Board of Governors Representative



